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Gavin Hayden <gavin.hayden@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 6, 2010 10:18 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To Whom it May Concern,

RE: RIN 3038-AC61

I have been an active Forex trader for over two years now and I feel very comfortable with the current
available leverage. It would be very disappointing to not be able to trade due to my inability to put up
the necessary capital under your proposed changes.

Thank you for your time.

Gavin Hayden.


